
From: Cate Stewart   
Sent: Friday, 24 July 2015 12:35 PM 
To: Local Government Mailbox; office@toole.minister.nsw.gov.au; manly@parliament.nsw.gov.au 
Cc: Cate Stewart 
Subject: Fit for the Future: support for City of Sydney Submission 
 
Dear Premier Baird, Minister Toole and IPart 
 
I am writing to voice my support for the City of Sydney’s submission to IPART that it should 
not be amalgamated. 
 
As a City of Sydney resident since 2006 I feel strongly that the City of Sydney does a 
wonderful job as is and amalgamating will only be a costly and time-consuming exercise. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Cate Stewart 

 
 

 




